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ICE Futures U.S., Inc. 
 
September 29, 2023 

 

Adoption of Amendments Prohibiting the Re-Submission of Coffee Previously 
Certified 
 
Effective commencing Friday, December 1, 20231, ICE Futures U.S., Inc. (the “Exchange”) is 
implementing amendments to Coffee “C”® Rule 8.10 and Appendix II to prohibit the re-submission 
for Exchange sampling and grading of coffee which has previously been certificated for delivery 
and subsequently de-certified. 
 
In the interest of clarity, requests for sampling and grading of coffee which has previously been 
certificated will continue to be accepted through the close of business on Thursday, November 30, 
2023, and any such requests which are still pending sampling and/or grading as of the close of 
business on November 30 will continue to be processed through completion of the grading 
process. 
 
 

For more information: 
Tim Barry 
tim.barry@ice.com  
(212) 748-4096 

 

 

 

 
1 Pending regulatory review. 
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